
TOWN OF PITTSFIELD 
CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Pittsfield Town Hall 
85 Main Street 

Pittsfield, NH 03263 
 

 
Minutes of the Cemetery Trustees – Thursday, April 15, 2019 
 
Members present: Cedric Dustin, Pat Heffernan, and Cara Marston 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. at the Pittsfield town hall. 
 
New Business: 

 
1. 2019 Floral Park Cemetery Maintenance – The Trustees opened the one 

bid that was received, from Saint’s Lawn Care for $48,000. This bid was 
quite a bit over the 2019 budget of $28,000 (rounded).  The Trustees will 
talk to some other local landscaping companies to see if there are any other 
options.  For the grave digging services Marston will call Dave Pollard for 
some suggestions.   
 

2. Marston asked the other Trustees for permission to look into doing the 
Wreaths Across America event at Floral Park Cemetery. All agreed to see 
what was involved. 

 
No other business was conducted. 
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